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4th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Calling all additional or missed Christmas orders!  

If you would like to place an additional or missed Christmas Order I will be placing one more order 
next weekend.  As these orders are going in after our main order was placed, there will be a small 
delivery charge.  The maximum cost will be £2 per order however it could be less depending on the 
number of orders we can spread it across.  

You are able to order Christmas cards, tags, mugs, colour tea towels, hessian bags and, new this 
year, gift wrap, all with your child’s Christmas design.  For every item you order, the school receives 
some of the profits, so this is a fantastic fundraiser for the school whilst providing a memorable 
keepsake as a Christmas gift for family and friends.   

Attached is the order form.  Please return your order forms and payment in the sealed envelope 
provided (cash or cheque made payable to Hawridge & Cholesbury CE School PSA) by next Thursday 
- 11th November. Orders are to be posted in the Office Post Box.  

I do have a couple of examples of the tea towels and bags should you wish to view before purchase.  

Any questions or problems please don't hesitate to ask.  You can ask via email to 
hawridgepsa@hotmail.com, the school Facebook page or via what’s app to 07789 906326. 
 
Happy shopping!  

 

Your PSA 
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